
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

TO:   All Potential Submitters 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

DATE:   January 25, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – LOI for Old City Streetscapes Improvement Project 

 

LOI Due Date:  January 27, 2023 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

 

This addendum responds to questions received by the City from prospective submitters. This addendum 

becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 

Question #1:  What type of certifications should be listed in the LOI? Can you please provide examples 

of what the city is looking for? 

 

Response:  As with project experience and licensures, submissions should include any pertinent 

certifications the team possesses for the review committee to consider during evaluations. The City’s 

focus will be on licensure and we leave it open for teams to submit any relevant certifications for 

consideration. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


